
 

 

Delta Kappa Gamma Society lnternational  
Xi Chapter Announces:  

 

Mildred Murray Memorial Recruitment Grant  
 

Recruitment Grants for Women Educators  
 

Qualifying Criteria  
 Xi Chapter of the Delta Kappa Gamma Society lnternational, an honorary society for 
women educators, is offering two recruitment grants this year to women who are studying to 
become teachers. The grant will be awarded in the amount of $2,500.  
 The candidate: 
  1.  is female 
  2.  is seeking a teaching position in the state of Maryland or is currently teaching in the 
       Baltimore metropolitan area; and is enrolled as a student in an accredited  
                   institution of higher learning in the Baltimore metropolitan area 
  3.  must have completed three consecutive undergraduate semesters or nine graduate 
       credits, with a 3.0 or higher G.P.A. 
  4.  must have been enrolled in college classes to become a certified K-12 classroom 
        teacher during the semester prior to application 
  5.  must have at least 1 semester remaining in her course of study following the award 
               of the grant 

  6.  must include the following with the application form:  

  a. one letter of recommendation from an educational reference   
  b. a paragraph about yourself including: 
 •  your interest in teaching as a career 
            •  your educational plans for the next two years                                                 
            •  your teaching plans upon completion of your current degree program                                
            •  how you plan to use the recruitment grant                                                
  c. an official transcript (see number 3 above).  
                     d. In addition, please provide a list of all current scholarships and grants you     
     have been awarded.  
 

Application Deadline: April 30, 2020 
Awards will be presented at our annual picnic in May/June 
Recipient(s) must be present to accept the recruitment grant(s) 

 
 

Application forms are available in your College of Education office or 
through your instructors in the Education Department.  

 
 


